
December 21, 2022 

 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 

Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

 

RE: Case No. 2022-00363 - Electronic Filings 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 

 FPB is electronically filing the following documents in this matter for the Commission’s 

review: an Entry of Appearance, a Response to the Commission’s data requests, an Exhibit to the 

Response, and Verifications of the Responses.  

  

 I certify that any materials filed in this electronic submission are true representations of the 

materials in any paper medium as well and that FPB possesses the facilities to send and receive 

electronic transmissions in this matter.  

 

The undersigned is not aware of any parties excused from electronic participation in this 

matter and no materials are being filed in a paper or physical medium. 

 

 We appreciate your assistance. If there are any questions, please contact me at 

hprice@fewpb.com or (502) 352-4541 at your convenience. 

 

    

        Sincerely, 

        /s/ Hance Price 

        Hance Price 

        Staff Attorney 

 

Enclosures 

mailto:hprice@fewpb.com

